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To whom it may concern,

I’m a resident in the Scholarstown Road area and I’m writing in regards to the motions to
extend the Metro and Luas to Knoclyon presented by Cllr Francis Noel Duffy.

I support the extension of these much-needed sustainable transport corridors to the
Firhouse, Knocklyon, Rathfarnham & Ballyboden connecting us to the city and providing
a south orbital transport link to UCD.

Cheers,

Deborah Gil
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